
Weekend Announcements 
March 7 & 8, 2020 

 
 
Catch the leprechaun in the gathering space to purchase tickets for the upcoming 

Shamrock Shuffle this Wednesday, March 11th They are also available in the Parish 
Center and at the door for $10 per ticket. Get your tickets before they disappear! 

 
Try your luck with the 50/50 Shamrock Shuffle raffle tickets that are available in 

the gathering area after Mass today.   Please pick up an envelope of 5 tickets.  Each 
ticket is $1.   

 
Have a taste of Ireland this month. The Knight's of Columbus will be hosting their 

annual delicious Irish Dinner on Sunday March 15th in the Activities Building 
from 3:30 pm until 6:30 pm or sold out. Dinners are $8 and include corned beef & 
cabbage, Irish Soda Bread, vegetables, a dessert, coffee, tea or milk. Or you can have 
a corned beef sandwich for $5 with or without the fixings. Hot dogs & chips will also be 
available for kids for $1.  An Irish Raffle Basket will be available to try and win.  The 
basket includes Irish whiskey, foods and a homemade Irish Afghan & Scarf in the raffle 
basket. Tickets can also be bought in the gathering area of the church after all masses. 
 

Extra hands are always needed. Please sign up in the gathering area this 
weekend to volunteer to work during our World Famous Fish Fry. 

 
WE NEED YOU to be a part of our Holy Thursday Mass.  We are looking for 

volunteers to have their feet washed.  If you are interested, please see the sign up 
sheet in the Gathering Space.  

 
         Next week, our parish will take up the Catholic Relief Services Collection (CRSC).  
Funds from this collection provide food to the hungry, support displaced refugees, and 
bring Christ’s love and mercy to all people here and abroad.  Next week, please give 
generously to the CRSC and help Jesus in disguise. 
 

The Funeral for Joan Rollins will be 10 am on Monady and in state at 9:30 am.  A 
scripture service will be held at Santeiu Funeral Home Sunday at 7pm.  

 
 
 

 
For these and other events read the parish bulletin or check the website at 
thomastheapostle.org! 
 


